

Student's name: _____ 3° _____

A) Listen to the interview between Isabella and Diego. Read the sentences below and decide if they are TRUE or FALSE. (____/5)

- | | | |
|--|------|-------|
| 1. Diego began working as a volunteer for the charity in 2015. | TRUE | FALSE |
| 2. Diego worked completely alone during his first charity run event. | TRUE | FALSE |
| 3. The charity run was a very long marathon | TRUE | FALSE |
| 4. Diego helped tired runners by giving them water or juice. | TRUE | FALSE |
| 5. Diego is a real doctor who works at the hospital. | TRUE | FALSE |

B) Circle the correct answer. (____/8)

- Dina worked all day, studied for four hours and then went to a concert, too! Isn't that crazy / loud?
- Those new sneakers are so cool / tired. Everyone wants them!
- It was my birthday last weekend. My friends had a party for me and I got really nice gifts. It was dangerous / perfect!
- His car is so fast that can be angry / dangerous
- The teacher was amazing / angry when none of the students did the homework.
- Dalia's parents were very proud / dangerous when she became a doctor.
- The music at the concert was so tired / loud that we couldn't talk.
- That movie was strange / cool. We didn't understand the story and we didn't like it.

C) Write the past tense of the following verbs. (____/12)

Drive _____	Break _____	Fly _____
Play _____	Get _____	Hurry _____
Eat _____	Go _____	Give _____
Cook _____	Climb _____	Have _____

D) Complete the following paragraph with: was, were, wasn't or weren't. (____/8)

My Childhood Bedroom



When I was ten years old, my bedroom (1) _____ my favorite place in the whole world. It (2) _____ very big, but it felt incredibly cozy. The walls (3) _____ painted bright pink, and there (4) _____ many colorful posters of my favorite pop bands on them. I had a big wooden desk for my homework, but my books (5) _____ on the desk; they (6) _____ all over the floor because I was a bit messy! There (7) _____ a television in my room back then, so I spent most of my time reading or drawing. Looking back, those times (8) _____ wonderful and full of great memories.

E) Complete the following paragraph with the past tense, affirmative or negative, of the following verbs. (____/8)

stop	get	break	take	lose	find	drop	cry
------	-----	-------	------	------	------	------	-----



When I was seven years old, my absolute favorite toy was a small plastic robot named Rex. I (1) _____ Rex as a birthday present from my grandfather. I loved him so much that I (2) _____ him everywhere with me, even to school. One afternoon, I accidentally (3) _____ him on the concrete playground. Rex was very strong, so his body (4 not) _____, but he (5) _____ one of his plastic arms. I was so sad that I (6) _____ all the way home. My dad tried to fix it, but he (7 not) _____ the missing arm in my backpack. Even though Rex only had one arm after that day, I (8 not) _____ playing with him, because he was still the best robot in the world!

F) Unscramble the following questions. (___/7)

1. you / did / last / study / night /?
2. what / buy / at / bookstore / they / did / the /?
3. yesterday / at / university / you / were /?
4. difficult / exam / math / the / was /?
5. go / where / on / summer / did / she / vacation /?
6. finish / homework / on / time / he / did / his /?
7. angry / results / she / with / was / why / her /?

H) Read the following article and choose the correct answer. (___/5)

You might not connect the two, but did you know that going on vacation can be dangerous or even horrible?

If you go on vacation by car, did you know that it can be a dangerous way to travel? People usually have accidents because they are very tired after driving for hours. This was what happened to San Diego TV news reporter Michel Grendo. He told us about his experience. When his late-night TV news show ended at midnight, he took his car and drove to Miami Beach for a long weekend. Unfortunately, he never arrived. His car had a small accident and he hit a tree. He called an ambulance because he broke his leg and spent his whole vacation in the hospital! Nobody else was hurt.

If driving is not for you, you could take a bus. In the summer, there are a lot of people who go on vacation at the same time as you. If it's hot, people often get angry, and a perfect vacation can soon become horrible. Geologist Sarna Mendez told us about her experience. She was on a tour bus to see the beautiful White Sands National Monument in south-central New Mexico. On the first day, the bus broke down in the middle of the desert, miles from anywhere. They slept on the bus for two terrible nights before a rescue bus arrived. Sarna said it was a bus trip to forget!

1. What time of day or night did Michel start his vacation and why?

- | | | |
|--|---|--|
| a) In the morning before his TV news show. | b) In the afternoon after his TV news show. | c) <i>At night after his TV news show.</i> |
|--|---|--|

2. What accident did Michel Grend have?

- | | | |
|-------------------------------|-------------------|--------------------------------|
| a) <i>His car hit a tree.</i> | b) His car broke. | c) An ambulance broke his car. |
|-------------------------------|-------------------|--------------------------------|

3. Where did he spend his vacation?

- | | | |
|-----------------|------------|--------------------|
| a) on the beach | b) at work | c) in the hospital |
|-----------------|------------|--------------------|

4. How can people feel when it is hot?

- | | | |
|------------|-------------|-----------------|
| a) strange | b) horrible | c) <i>angry</i> |
|------------|-------------|-----------------|

5. Where did Sarna want to go on vacation?

- | | | |
|-------------------|----------------------------------|-------------------------------|
| a) to Miami Beach | b) <i>to a national monument</i> | c) to the ocean on a tour bus |
|-------------------|----------------------------------|-------------------------------|

